
From: Margaret Gustafsson
Sent: 30 November 2023 12:12
To: Melissa Turney <Melissa.Turney@surreyheath.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Design Surgery 23/0571/ADV Tesco Station Road - acceptable

Hi Melissa,

Thank you for consulting me on this application with regards to proposed amendments.

All previous matters have been addressed and there are no objections from a heritage perspective. Ideally the side-
hung sign, sign No. 4 should have been a traditionally hanging sign, rather than fixed. However the main issues
including the main signage to the front have ben addressed. Let me know if you still want to discuss, perhaps not
necessary?

Kind regards,

Margaret

Margaret Gustafsson MSc MA
Urban Design Consultant

Planning Services
Finance and Customer Service Directorate
Surrey Heath Borough Council
Surrey Heath House, Knoll Road, Camberley, Surrey, GU15 3HD
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